
FDR Ave.: Once complete, FDR Ave. will have  4-lanes along the entire length of the project
with two lanes going in each direction. This new segment will have sidewalks on both sides of
the road, which will increase walkability in the area.

Kamokila Blvd.: Kamokila Blvd. has been extended into Kalaeloa. The Kamokila extension
will have travel lanes in both directions with bike lanes continuing on both sides of the
roadway once improvements are complete.

Boxer Road: Boxer Road has been relocated and will include travel lanes in both directions.
Once phase one of improvements is complete, a sidewalk will be added on the mauka side of
the roadway.
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KALAELOA 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATES

July 5, 2023
Mahalo for your kōkua.

The Kamokila Boulevard Extension, Boxer Road, and new lanes of Franklin D. Roosevelt Avenue
are now scheduled to open no sooner than September 2023. Finishing touches continue to be
made on the road and new striping patterns aimed at improving traffic flow are still awaiting
government approvals.

Copahee Avenue will remain closed through late 2023 while Hunt awaits guidance from the U.S.
Department of Education. Barbers Point Elementary School will continue to be accessible through
Tulagi Avenue. Hunt representatives continue to work with school administrators to minimize
disruption to the campus.
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